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Executive Director, US National Leadership Roundtable for Church Management 

 

‘A Vision for Excellence: Lay and Ordained  

Collaboration for a Well Run Church’ 

 

The Bishop Dunn Memorial Lecture  

We anticipate that the demand for places for this lecture will be very high 

Tickets must be purchased in advance from  

Dr Michael Canaris – michael.canaris@durham.ac.uk  

Please send cheques made payable to  

‘Durham University Centre for Catholic Studies’ 

Centre for Catholic Studies 

Dept. of Theology & Religion, Abbey House, Palace Green, Durham, DH1 3RS 

 Tel: 0191 334 3968 
Should you be concerned about public transport links from Durham City to Ushaw, please 

contact michael.canaris@durham.ac.uk — who will arrange transport for you. 

www.centreforcatholicstudies.co.uk 

Tues 29th April 

Ushaw College Durham 

7.00pm-8.30pm 
 

 

Tickets:  

Lecture only £5 

Lecture and post-lecture drinks 

reception - £15 

mailto:michael.canaris@durham.ac.uk
http://www.centreforcatholicstudies.co.uk
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